
POA Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, March 15, 2016 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Weiner, at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance and one moment of silence to honor our troops. 

Roll call indicated all board members present with the exception of Jerry Ferlisi, excused. 

The minutes of the February meeting were approved as read. 

Treasurer’s report showed receipts in February 2015 $31,415, expenses $17,533, with net operating 

cash flow of $13,882, 

The Membership report indicated our total membership to date is roughly equal to 2015 at this point in 

time.   We deliver the Bulletin to all driveways regardless of membership status, so please encourage 

your friends and neighbors to join the POA if they value our newspaper. 

The SHINE report reminded attendees that the annual open enrollment period for Medicare Parts A and 

B ends March 31 with an effective date of July 1. 

At the back tables for individual questions and hand-outs were Seniors V Crime and CERT. 

There were three winners of $30 each in our cash raffle. 

Open Forum – questions that may be addressed in future Bulletin articles included: 

 Are there rules for fishing in the ponds in the Villages? 

Speaker:  John Krier, District Coordinator of AAP Tax Aide spoke to the group about the assistance they 

provide in preparation of 2015 income tax returns.  This service is free, provided by trained volunteers, 

and enjoys a 99% accuracy rate.  His presentation was comprehensive resolving many issues for 

attendees. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM followed by coffee, donuts, and 

conversation. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary 

 

 


